Re: Call for Questions Regarding Turf

Phil McDuffee <pmcduffee@rollingwoodtx.gov>

Mon 12/12/2022 10:53 AM

To: Ashley Wayman <awayman@rollingwoodtx.gov>

Cc: Desiree Adair <dadair@rollingwoodtx.gov>;Chad Smith (austinchadsmith@gmail.com)

<austinchadsmith@gmail.com>

I believe that WHGS and WHLL needs to get estimates and commitments in writing on what it would take to fully restore the field to it's original natural turf condition should the artificial turf not work out for any reason. This would need to include the removal and disposal of the turf and all adjoining infrastructure, soil remediation, replacement of sod and sprinkler systems, and anything else that might be necessary to fully restore the field to it's current natural condition or better.

Then WHGS and WHLL needs to agree to place that amount along with an appropriate buffer aside in an escrow or bond for the protection of Rollingwood.

Until those basic assurances are addressed, I believe that any further discussion is premature.

Thanks! Phil McDuffee 512.924.8211

From: Ashley Wayman <a wayman@rollingwoodtx.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 3:23 PM

To: Ashley Wayman <a wayman@rollingwoodtx.gov>

Cc: Desiree Adair < dadair@rollingwoodtx.gov >; Chad Smith (austinchadsmith@gmail.com)

<austinchadsmith@gmail.com>

Subject: Call for Questions Regarding Turf

Good Afternoon Mayor and Council,

At the Park Commission meeting this week, the Commission asked us to reach out to the members of the City Council to request any outstanding questions or concerns regarding the artificial turf.

If you have any questions you'd like answered, please send them over and I will compile them for the Commission so that they can gather the information they need.

Thanks! Ashley

Ashley Wayman
City Administrator
City of Rollingwood
(512) 327-1838
www.rollingwoodtx.gov
RELLINGWOOD